## KING CITY R-1 PUBLIC SCHOOLS

300 Grand, PO Box 189, King City, Missouri 64463

Danny Johnson, Superintendent

dannyjohnson@kingcityschools.org

(660) 535-4319 FAX (660) 535-4765

Dottie Stoll, High School Principal dottiestoll@kingcityschools.org (660) 535-4319 FAX (660) 535-4765

Ryan Anderson, Elementary Principal ryananderson@kingcityschools.org (660) 535-4712 FAX (660) 535-4356

March 20, 2018

Dear Parents of Seniors,

We are closing in on graduation, and with graduation comes many, many scholarships from area businesses, alumni, and endowment funds. It has come to my attention from Mrs. Erin Hunter, the school counselor that oversees our scholarship process, we have several scholarships available for which no one has applied.

Mrs. Hunter places announcements in the daily bulletin, sends tweets out on Twitter, and has a wall outside her office with a list of all the scholarships available.

Parents, I am urging you if you have a child that is college bound this fall, they really need to take a few short moments to fill out the scholarship forms so awards can go out to King City graduates.

Sincerely,

Danny Johnson

King City R-1 Superintendent